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PARENT SURVEY - JUNE 2025 
 

Dear Parents, 
Greetings from Dewvale School! 

 
As we are nearing the completion of the first quarter of the academic year, we would 
like to hear from you about where we are on track and where we still need to 
improve.Thus we have taken the initiative to reach out to our parents to participate 
in a Parent Survey where you can openly mention your opinion. Your comments and 
recommendations will be taken into consideration,carefully reviewed and 
implemented as necessary. The purpose of this survey is to give a voice to our parents 
and enable us to act on the feedback we receive, enhancing our education for your 
child. We are delighted that this survey will assist us to make a positive difference.  
 
We look forward to you filling in the survey and giving us your feedback. The survey 
takes a couple of minutes to complete and we strongly encourage you to make your 
voice count. We want to hear from you to help us provide the best possible education 
and build on students’ abilities. A link has been provided which will enable you to 
access the survey. Please click here to take the survey. 
Looking forward to your valuable feedback! 

 
 

Best Regards, 
 
 

 سيما عمر
Seema Umar 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

https://forms.gle/Cc12QErw6c3Jw8iV6

